
 

IAB SA wants to partner with PR company

The IAB SA is looking to partner with a digitally savvy and well-connected PR agency interested in forming a mutually
beneficial relationship and ongoing association with the IAB. Interested parties can obtain the RFP from the IAB SA via
email at ten.asbai@ofni . Submissions close on 17 April 2015.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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